

Welcome to Beaver Scouts!

Here's some information which we hope that parents will find useful:

Meet the team



Malak	Rusty	Tic-Tac	Chip	Hawkeye	Rainbow
Liz	Jaime	Lindsey	Jo	Mark	Pam
Beaver Scout	Sectional	Sectional	Sectional	Sectional	Sectional
Leader	Assistant	Assistant	Assistant	Assistant	Assistant

Meeting times

We meet at the Scout Hut in Queensbury during term time only, from 6.15pm to 7.30pm on a Wednesday. Please do not drop your child off before 6.15pm as we need time to prepare for the evening's activities.

Uniform

When your child first comes to Beavers they can wear their own clothes.

Once your child has attended Beavers for a few weeks and they have decided that they wish to join they will need a uniform. We cannot invest them without uniform (Beaver Scout jumper and navy blue scout activity trousers). Beaver polo shirts are optional but most of our beavers do wear them. A list of suppliers is given on the reverse of this note (prices vary between suppliers).

Initial badges and neckerchief are bought from us (total cost £6.50) when Beavers are invested; they cannot be invested until they have a uniform.

We also ask that black shoes are worn when on parade.

Subs

Subs are £12 per month and should be paid on the first Wednesday of every month. Cheques should be made payable to 'Queensbury Beaver Colony'. Payment can also be made by standing order to reach our account by the 10th of the month.

Beaver Scout Promise

When Beavers are invested, they are asked to recite the Beaver Scout Promise:

I promise to do my best to be kind and helpful and to love God.

Forms

Please complete the accompanying Young Person form and return it as soon as possible so that we have up to date health and emergency contact details for your child.

After events, activities and parades, photographs of the Beavers, Cubs and Scouts are often posted on our Queensbury Scouts Facebook page, our website or the Bradford South District Scouts Facebook page. If you **do not** wish your child to be included in these photographs please write this clearly on the front of the Young Person form.

Communications

Communications home will be via letters, messages read out at the end of meetings, text messages and regular updates on our website. Copies of letters home are displayed on our noticeboard in the Scout Hut and published on the Beaver pages on the website .(www.queensburyscouts.org.uk).

More information

If you would like to know more about Beavers, you can look up http://members.scouts.org.uk/supportresources and click on the Beavers link at the left of the page.

If you have any questions please feel free to catch me on a Wednesday evening, or email me through the week.

Liz Fiddaman (Malak) Beaver Scout Leader

beavers@queensburyscouts.org.uk

Suppliers of Beaver Scout Uniform

- Blackhills Scout Camp, Lee Lane, Cottingley. Open every Saturday morning from 10am-12pm
- Bradley Wood Scout Camp, Shepherds Thorn Lane, Brighouse, HD6 3TU. Open every Thursday from 7pm 9.30pm.
- The Uniform Shop, 25 Union Street, Halifax, HX1 1PR
- Frank Harrison, The Nurseries, Halifax Road, Brighouse HD6 2QD
- Online from http://shop.scouts.org.uk/